LIME ACADEMY WATERGALL NEWS

Message from the Headteacher

Dear parents and carers,

The senior leadership team have been meeting with all class teachers this week to discuss children's progress. We have been using the assessment data gathered in the last 4 weeks to ensure that every child within the school is making good or better progress. We would invite any parents that are concerned about their child's progress to contact their class teacher directly.

We are now at the point where we are ready to launch our new online parent consultation system. Details of this will be sent to you at the end of the next week. We are confident that this will be a huge improvement to the previous system.

We will also be using the parent consultation evening as an opportunity to gather your feedback about the school this year. Parent surveys will be available to complete on school iPads, and I would encourage as many of you as possible to complete this. Parent feedback is very important to us and we do look to act on trends that emerge over the course of these surveys.

Finally, I am excited to announce that Peterborough United will be visiting the school to conduct a special assembly over the next few weeks. Stay tuned for further information.

I wish you all an enjoyable weekend.

Best wishes,

Kevin Reynolds

ATTENDANCE CONGRATULATIONS

Week commencing 25/09/17 Whole school attendance:

1HH

99.26% attendance!

Classes with 96% and above: 3FR, RCL and 5MH

Celebrating Punctuality

Lowest number of late marks RHS, 1HH, 2EWS and 3FR

When you are booking routine dentist and doctor's appointments for your children please book these for the end of the school day where possible. Taking a child out of lessons during the day interrupts learning and can affect the progress they make.

Dear parents and carers,

This week children have been working extremely hard to complete their Read Write Inc assessments. These have shown how much effort the children have been putting into their learning with fantastic progress being made. Well done all!

I have enjoyed reading some excellent homework this week and would encourage the children to continue to complete this to their best ability as this consolidates and extends work carried out in class.

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Ellie Metcalf





